Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:29 PM

To: Jane Rasely **Subject:** FW: Winslow Hotel

----Original Message-----

From: liligrip@gmail.com <liligrip@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2019 5:58 PM

To: Heather Wright hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: Winslow Hotel

Dear Ms. Wright,

We wholeheartedly support the rejection of the Winslow Hotel by the BI Planning Commission and encourage you to uphold their ruling.

A project of this magnitude goes against everything Winslow is supposed to be and would gut all current zoning laws on the book that where crafted to preserve the small town feel that attracts so many to our Island.

We strongly feel this project will create jobs for people who can't afford to live on the island and would add to the traffic congestion downtown, which could actually have a negative effect for the current merchants. So not the benefits touted.

Please don't take us down a path ruinous to our city.

Thank you,

Liliana & Tom Grip 170 Harbor Square Loop NE A-302 Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

Sent from my iPhone